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20th May 2016

Dear Parents

I am now able to write to confirm the staffing arrangements in Badgers’ class after half term. We have 
been fortunate in securing the services of an experienced member of staff for the rest of the summer 
term. Mr Dynan is a very experienced teacher having taught for the last 15 years in both Australia and 
the UK, most recently as an assistant head teacher in Australia, and as a member of the leadership 
team in a Lowestoft school.

He has already met the class this week and will also be spending the day working with Miss Murkett 
next week. I am sure that this appointment will result in a positive end to the year for your child and 
will ensure they are ready for the new academic year in September.

I hope you have a good weekend

Yours faithfully

K Lee
Head Teacher


